

DPSS/Cir.Cen/2023-2024/001

Dear Parents,

## WELCOME TO THE DPS, SONEPAT FAMILY

Date: 11 March, 2023

On behalf of my management and staff, I congratulate you on your ward's selection to our school for the upcoming academic year 2023-24. Welcome to the DPS, Sonepat family.

As your Principal, I want to assure you that the faculty, staff and I are all working together to provide a challenging and positive academic environment for your child. Our teachers have been preparing all the while for the upcoming school year and are very excited to teach all the students here at our school.

You can be confident that we will be addressing all of your child's learning needs. I look forward to getting to know your child and learning about all of his / her talents.

As parents, you are your child's first and the most influential teacher. Communication between home and school is critical to your child's academic success. One of the very best things you can do to help your child succeed academically is to read to your child every day. Also, if they are ready, have your child read with you. Reading is an important habit that has to be formed to succeed in life. Please try to inculcate the habit of reading in your children.

The main priority of DPS, Sonepat is to find a balance between real-life experience and theoretical learning. In this regard, we strive to strengthen the foundation of various subjects and to make education interesting. We also incorporate field trips and make children get acquainted with real-world experiences. We emphasize kinesthetic learning & motor skills development, enhancing their cognitive development.

Once again, we would like to thank you for choosing DPS, Sonepat for your child.

Let's work together to do what is best for the school and all of the students.

With Warm Regards,

Principal
DPS, SONEPAT
Email: contact@dps.i

Email: contact@dps.in

Phone: 0130 - 6611000 (30 Lines) Mobile-:9811152077, 9416018010